

## THE MEETING CENTER 706 Holiday Park Drive

P. O. BOX 3161 COUNTRY FAIR STATION & CHAMPAIGN, ILLINOIS 61820 & PHONE (217) 352-0071

Park Board

D. F. BRESNAN, PRESIDENT
PATRICIA H. LEONHARD, VICE PRES.

D. C. DODDS, COMMISSIONER

J. J. SHOLEM, COMMISSIONER
BERT SEAMAN, COMMISSIONER

ROBERT F. TOALSON GENERAL MANAGER

ROBERT E. ABBUEHL, DIRECTOR OF RECREATION

JACK D. WHITE SUPERINTENDENT OF PARKS

April 29,1970

Mr. Alphonse Trezza
Director of the
Illinois State Libraries
Springfield, Illinois

Dear Mr. Trezza:

The Champaign Park District is very interested in starting a neighborhood library in the north-end of Champaign-Urbana. We would very much like to see this library in the Douglass Center area. After checking with our Center Director, Mr. Edgar McKnight, he informed me that there is space available in the Douglass Center, and therefore, we would like, if at all possible, the library operating from the Douglass Center facility. We believe that this library would not only be good for the community, but would certainly enhance the available program offered at the Douglass Center.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Robert F. Toalson General Manager

RFT/sm

CC: D. F. Bresnan, President
Mrs. Patricia H. Leonhard, Vice President
Mr. Edgar McKnight